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  Psalm 63:8 – My soul followeth hard after thee: thy right hand upholdeth me. 

 

   I am writing this letter on the second anniversary of arriving in Spain. It  

  has been an amazing two years. There are long, hard days, but I also feel that we  

  have been here mere moments. I have watched my family grow and be used by  

  God. I have marveled at the strength of my beautiful wife. She has encouraged me 

  so greatly, and I love watching her serve the Lord. She cares for me and our  

  children. She serves diligently in our church each week, and though there are days 

  that the Lord allows me to lift her spirits, she much more often lifts mine. 

   I have watched my children grow rapidly. My son is speaking much more  

  Spanish, and I believe in the coming months, he will probably be able to speak  

  better than my wife and I. He is such a happy-spirited little man and brings us so  

  much joy. Our girls are already two years old! Their personalities are becoming  

  more evident by the day, and I look forward to watching them become amazing  

  young ladies. Our children are truly a gift from our Heavenly Father, and we  

  could never thank Him enough for allowing us to be their parents. 

   God has done many amazing things this year! During this insane time, our  

  Lord has worked in spite of ourselves. He has brought so many visitors to our  

  church. He has allowed us to share the Gospel on a regular basis. He provided the  

  money for us to purchase a building to ensure the future of the church here in  

  Palma de Mallorca. He is working already on establishing another work on our  

  island, and I am just in awe. 

   I pray that all of you had a wonderful holiday season with your churches,  

  families, and friends. I have to say a big thank you to all of those who so   

  generously gave us a Christmas gift. It enabled us to make sure that our children  

  had a wonderful Christmas, and we could never fully express how grateful we are  

  to have your support and to be a part of all of your ministries. 

   As the verse above states, our souls’ desire is to serve God with our lives.  

  We fail the Lord often, but we desire to do more for Him. We desire to be better  

  for Him. We serve an amazing God! He sustains us. He upholds us though we are  

  undeserving, and I pray that we will always remain in the center of His will. 

   Thank you for your continued love, prayer, and support. We have enjoyed  

  watching all that God has done in the last 6 years of our lives. We are eagerly  

  anticipating what He will do next. We love you all and hope you have a   

  wonderful year! 

 

In His Service, 

 Jason and Jessica, Colton, Megan and Madison Stanley 


